
ENTRY CLOSES 8pm on Sunday 22 April 2018     Sponsored by 

              Summer Teams 2018 

 

Summer Teams is back! Starting Tuesday 29th May! Whole month break in August! 

Last year Summer Team was a success and many people enjoyed the format. 

This year will follow the same format. There will be a limited numbers of players, hopefully 
more reserve players available, the format of play will be '30 minute - as many points as you can 
get' (5-minute warm-up, 25 minutes play), and a few other tweaks. Hopefully this will 
encourage team spirit and ensure that the event is well supported.  

The competition will start on Tuesday 29th May, will continue each Tuesday throughout June and 
July (except the game for Tue July 17th which will be played on Wed July18th due to cricket 
event).There will be quarter-finals, semi-finals and a finals night in September with a main and 
plate competition.  

There will be six teams in each week and teams will consist of one of the following dependant 
on number of entries: 
1. 2 squash player and 2 racketball players 
2. 3 squash players and 2 racketball players 

Handicaps will be used for all racketball games. Handicaps will be used for the third player 
squash positions if there is a third level. Handicaps will be assigned to all position 2 and reserve 
squash players in any event – but these will only be available when they stand-in for a number 1 
position player (this will hopefully allow the number 1 players to get more opponents and help 
prevent number 1 players having to play many games on one night!)  

IMPORTANT: If you put your name down to play then YOU are responsible for paying the £6 
entry fee on the night. You can ask your stand-in player to pay the £6, but it is your 
responsibility to pay! EVEN if you pull out of the competition for ANY reason or you are not 
available on a specific night YOU must make sure the playing fee is paid. It is not fair to expect 
your team mates to pay extra to cover the lights and meal. This year we will be chasing 
payments and naming and shaming anyone that doesn’t pay their fees! 

If you feel you cannot commit then please consider putting your name down as a reserve so that 
you may possibly get one or two games.  

Teams will be chosen on a “first-come, first-served” basis from the entry list. If there are more 
entries than available to make full teams, then players that don’t make the teams will 
automatically be added to the reserve list 

The price remains at £6 to include a meal and lights, and will run over opposite weeks. T-shirts 
will be team specific once again and be priced at £7.  

We are hoping to have the weekly luck draw going again as well as prizes for the best player of 
the night and more. We have limited numbers to ensure everyone is committed and willing, 
please take a look through the rules and poster.  

You can sign up now in the squash courts.  Please help us and sign up early so we can get teams 
sorted. 


